Submission
No 321

INQUIRY INTO NSW WORKERS COMPENSATION

Name:

Date received:

SCHEME

Mr Joseph Writer
28/05/2012




Page 1 of 1

workerscompinquiry - Fwd: letter

After working for years i believe workers rights should be considered when it comes to work injuries, when you
complain to bosses that do not take you seriously with complaints of OH&S .

As a person that has received varies injuries over my working life i believe they could have been avoided if my
complaints were taken serious, i have been forced to retire because of these reasons.

In regards to the changes i believe they shouldn't be changed if the person or persons injuries are genuine and
have been caused by the negligence by managers and bosses.

If you have got any questions or want to know more please don't hesitate to contact me

Thanks Joseph Writer
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